
DEBIT CARDS CAN NOW BE USED

The Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario has 
changed the rules so your customers can now purchase 
their charity tickets using their debit cards.*

The change was announced by AGCO Information 
Bulletin #073, dated August 26, 2013.

With this change, players can now purchase charity 
tickets along with the items they buy in your location 
and pay for all their purchases using a debit card.

thank you  for    supportinG your community

We encourage you to take advantage of the opportunity to remind your customers 
that they can support a worthy charity or not-for-profit organization by adding $1 
or $2 worth of charity tickets to their purchase.  *Credit cards cannot be used for charity ticket purchases.

TO BUY CHARITY TICKETS!


